
 

 
Heart of the Community Award 

 

is presented to 

 

North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center  

 
 

Since 1953, North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center has been the leading community based not-for-profit 

specialty children’s mental health organization on Long Island. Their staff is specially trained in working with children 

and teens (from birth to age 24) and their families. The Guidance Center provides bilingual mental health and 

chemical dependency services, behavior management, parent education, maternal depression services, suicide 

prevention, medication management and psychological and psychiatric evaluations, as well as advocacy and care 

coordination services. They also provide a rapid and thorough response to emergencies through their triage, 

emergency and high-risk teams composed of their most experienced staff members. The Guidance Center brings 

hope and healing to the Long Island community and never turns anyone away for inability to pay. 

Marissa Pullano, a partner in Jaspan Schlesinger’s matrimonial and family law practice group, has been a supporter 

of North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center as a result of her practice in Nassau Family Court. Prior to the COVID-

19 pandemic, the North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center ran a day-care center for children and families 

interacting with the Family Court System. Marissa and the Firm are happy to support North Shore Child & Family 

Guidance Center in their mission to support the mental health needs of our community’s children and teens and 

their families.  

 

 
 

L to R: Marissa Pullano, Jaspan Schlesinger LLP,  
 Kathy Rivera, Executive Director       


